
 

 
 

Y5/6 100% WOW! 

Y3/4 97.2% Good 

Y1/2 99.6% Fantastic 

Reception: 99.2%  
               Fantastic 

This week’s whole 

school attendance: 

98.9% 

Well done! 
 

Yearly school 

attendance to date: 

98.3%  

We are on the up! 

Well done! 
Target: 96.6% - Expected 

Standard for all schools.  

Poor attendance impacts 

negatively on your child’s 

potential and life 

chances. 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this weeks news…..    

To enhance the learning of our children and ensure a broad and balanced curriculum, pupils 

in Year 5 and 6 visited Eden Camp this week. As well as adding to their knowlegde of 

WW1 and WW11, they also found out about other conflicts arounbd the world.  We were 

proud of the mannar in which the children conducted themselves around the camp-they 

showed great respect to those who had made sacrifices and tried to imagaine what life 

must have been like.  

Thanks to all those families who contributed towards the cost of the visit.  Experiences 

like this are vital for our children.   

These are just a few of the comments which sum up the mixed emotioins of the day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Macmillan Coffee morning 

Huge Thank you to all our families who supported our Macmillan Coffee morning.  

We made just under £350 which will all go to Macmillan Cancer care.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Assembly 

Mrs Norris Class assembly Thursday 11th October 

2.30pm. Please come and join us! 

Halloween disco – Thursday 25th October – more info 

to follow next week. 

Head lice 

We have had reports of head lice. Please regularly 

check your child’s hair. 

Home reading 

Please read with your child at least 4 x per week on 

different days to enter in the book draw. 

Head teachers Awards: For outstanding 

Attitude – Well done! 

Dimitri Davey- EYFS 

Rosie Jackson– Miss Stonehouse 

Logan Gowland  - Mr Fairbridge 

Riley Clenaghan– Mrs Crame 

Michael Bonnard– Mrs Norris 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Half term Holidays  

Break up Friday 26th October 2018. 

Return to school on Monday 5th November 2018. 

 

Baby Clinic & Stay and play 

Come along to Sure-start every Thursday for baby clinic and stay 

and play. The stay and play session is 1pm -3pm and the baby clinic 

is 2pm-3pm. 

Fluoride varnish consent forms  

Please return by Thursday 11th October 2018. 

  Working together to be the best we can be 

5.10.18  
  

 

 

Cross Country Finalists 

Congratulations to our 4 cross country runners who took part in 

the East Cleveland final this week at St Peters Brotton.  Chloe 

Jones, Grace Maughan, Caitlyn Owens and Mitchell Brown all 

completed their race well and we are very proud of them all.  

Special well done to Mitchell Brown who finished in the top 8 and 

will continue to the county final at Stewarts park   Well done! 

 

 

 

“Miss, how did 

you watch TV 

in a blackout?” 

“Miss, did people 

really have toilets in 

the garden?” 

“Miss, that was the best trip I 

have EVER been on!” 

“Miss, I can 

see the 

prisoners ribs!” 

“Miss, the 

prisoner were 
so talented – 

why were they 

fighting?” 


